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Achieving Excellence Together 

Springfields First School 

NEWSLETTER 

 

This week’s Springfields Superstars are:                      Barn Owls: Edie, Oliver D 

Hedgehogs: All the class, Florence Atkin 

Foxes: Ava, Harry J                                                  Super readers: Jacob, Noah, Esha, Casey—Mae, Eva, Libby,  

Robins: Isabella, Adam 

Badgers: Logan, Ella J 

Woodpeckers: Zara, Luca G-M                                                    Well done everyone :) 

Summer Term Dates 

 

9th July—PTFE Summer Fair followed by Hap-

py’s Circus  

11th July—KS2 Science morning  

12th July— Parents classroom drop in after 

school—3.30pm-4.30pm 

14th July— 2.30pm- Leavers assembly 

14th July —Leavers party (after school) 

21st July— 3.15pm- School finishes for all pu-

pils for the end of the summer term 

26th &27th July—INSET Days  

Reminder: School starts at 8.45am. The main 

gates open at 8.30am and children can go into 

their classrooms to read at 8.40am. Please wait for 

the classroom door to be opened by the class-

teacher.  

School finishes at 3.15pm and the gates will be 

opened for parents from 3.10pm. 

Class with the best attendance for June 
Badgers with 98.1% 

www.springfieldsfirstschool.org.uk      admin@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk       01785 337310 

 Lost property 

We have lots of lost property in school 
mainly red jumpers, cardigans and 
hoodies.  
 
On Monday (weather permitting) we 
will lay them on the grass for parents 
to check if any belong to their children. 
 
Please can you check your jumpers, 
hoodies and fleeces in drawers at 
home and make sure they belong to 
your child. We have several children 
with the same initials. If your child has 
taken a jumper or hoodie home by 
mistake please return it to school and 
we will pass it on to the owner. 
 
Jumpers and hoodies with logos are 
expensive. At Springfields there is no 
expectation that pupils will wear 
branded uniform, plain red jumpers/
cardigans are acceptable.  
 
A red zip up fleece with a school coun-

cil badge went missing three weeks 
ago. We do not have many pupil who 
wear fleeces. If your child has a red 

fleece please check that they have the 
correct one. Thank you 



Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need to make to help 
you access the school and its work more easily, for example letters in 
large font or Braille, explaining things over the telephone or 
wheelchair access. 

Governors Corner 

 

13th July—Summer term full governor meeting 

The Governors can be contacted via email on: 

governors@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk   

this account is regularly checked by Mrs Sam Williamson Chair of 
Governors. 

 

Non-uniform Day 
 

Friday 21st July Non-uniform Day 
 

£1 donation to the school fund 
 

Wear your coolest summer outfit  
and 

trainers  
 

The sports coach will be in to run activities with each class. 
 

Parent Drop in Afternoon 

 

We will hold a parents afternoon on Wednesday 12th July 3.30pm to 
4.30pm.  

This is an opportunity for the children to show you their work books.  

 

It is also an opportunity to speak to the class teacher about your  

child’s school report. 


